December 11, 1995

United States

Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

' "ashington, D.C. 20555-0001

Ple-: > note the following change of address for the NRC Information Notices sent to the
Union Electric Callaway Plant:

Our present address is:
Union Electric Co
Callaway Plant

Document Control Supervisor

PO Box 620
Fulton, Mo. 65251

Please change to:
Union Electric Co.
Callaway Plant
Records Group
P.O. Box 620
Fulton, Mo. 65251

This change will ensure these notices are forwarded to the correct department for

processing. Thank you.
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